
341 10th St. Hanover ON N4N 1P5 

t 519.364.2780 | t 1.888.HANOVER | f 519.364.6456 | hanover.ca 
 
 
 
August 12, 2022 
 
Mayor Janice Jackson 
Town of South Bruce Peninsula 
PO Box 310 
315 George Street 
Wiarton, ON M7A 1A1 
 
Via Email: janice.jackson@southbrucepeninsula.com 
 
Re: Endorsement of Resolution -  Physician Shortages In Ontario 
 
Further to your correspondence dated July 22, 2022 regarding the above noted matter, please be 
advised that Hanover Council passed the following resolution at their August 8, 2022 meeting: 

Moved by COUNCILLOR HOCKING | Seconded by COUNCILLOR KOEBEL                                                                    
THAT the Council of the Town of Hanover support the motion from the Town of South Bruce Peninsula 
requesting that the Province acknowledge the shortage in all health care worker disciplines and that 
they take steps to increase the number of practicing physicians in the Province of Ontario.  CARRIED 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
 
Vicki McDonald 
Clerk 

   
cc: Premier Doug Ford, Premier@ontario.ca 
 Hon. Sylvia Jones, Minister of Health and Long-Term Care Sylvia.jones@pc.ola.org 
 Rick Byers, MPP, Bruce Grey Owen Sound rick.byers@pc.ola.org 
 Hon. Stephen Lecce, Minister of Education stephen.lecce@pc.ola.org 
 Prime Minister Justin Trudeau justin.trudeau@parl.gc.ca 
 Hon. Jean-Yves Duclos, Minister of Health jean-yves.duclos@parl.gc.ca 
 Alex Ruff, MP, Bruce Grey Owen Sound alex.ruff@parl.gc.ca 
 College of Physician and Surgeons of Ontario feedback@cpso.on.ca 
 All Municipalities in Ontario 
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